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Sunday Worship at the Virtual Café – Every week we are

increasing in numbers! So many of us are missing our faces and smiles

of our Grace Family. Join us online 10:30am Sunday for worship and

connection, as we start our new series “Living Inside Out”. A Zoom

link is included in the Congregational Email. Click on the link and

follow the instructions to go to the “Virtual Café.” There we’ll have a

chance to greet one another, watch the service together, fellowship

afterwards and even ask questions about the

message of the day. Invite a friend to join in.

Bring along your favourite mug filled with your

favourite morning beverage. 

Care for Joy July 27 – July 31: Our annual share-a-thon

event is a celebration and is essential for our stations

ability to remain on the air. This ministry not only reaches

Canadian’s but people all over the world! 

What to expect? Each day our DJ’s will be live from 730am-noon and

2-6 pm keeping it exciting with great music, live interviews of various

volunteers, local businesses’, and ministries. Toon in and listen for

giveaways every hour! A sneak peak….passes to local attractions,

passes to Hopewell Rocks, oil changes, Salon services, BBQ

essentials…..and many more!

How to get involved? Support share-a-thon by calling into Joy!  Do

you listen to Joy? Show your support with either a one time donation

or set up monthly giving. Give a memorial donation to someone who

loved music and was a joy in your life. Lots of options!

Why get involved? Funds raised will be for 1. A much needed

upgrade to our software, to improve our quality of sound and technical

issues. 2. Installation of an emergency response system that must be

installed before Nov 2020. 3. A  new computer for production and

administration. 4. Paying bills accumulated during COVID-19

pandemic. Thank you for your support!

Contact: Janine Gesner 506-454-9600 Janine@joynetwork.ca or

Facebook

Grace Memorial Baptist Church 
  The Lord’s Day 

10:30 am, July 5th, 2020

Call to Worship: Psalm 89:1-2, 15-18  James & Sarah Rodgers

Songs of Praise and Worship

“Doxology”

    “Praise is Rising”

   “10,000 Reasons”

“What A Beautiful Name”

Prayer 

Scripture:  6:1-7 Nina Cruz

Special Music:  “My Song” 

     Joan Pascual accompanied by Julie Probert 

Message:  "Growing Pains"

         Peter Lohnes 

Hymn: “In Christ Alone"

The Lord’s Supper

Hymn: “Blest Be the Tie”

Benediction

Welcome to worship as we continue the series Living Inside Out.

This week the early church experiences growing pains with a

conflict which had the potential to derail the church in the midst of

great growth. They were able to navigate through moment that felt

like discrimination to build a stronger and more multicultural

congregation which became an even more powerful beacon for God’s

kingdom. As we explore this moment in the early church will also

discover some signs for our own growing relationship with God as

followers of Jesus. 

Included at the end of this week’s video worship is a service of

communion. If you want to participate, simply have some bread and

juice ready before you start to watch.

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82976122602?pwd=aWFoK0I1ejcxVFRFNDR6WE5WZHR0QT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82976122602?pwd=aWFoK0I1ejcxVFRFNDR6WE5WZHR0QT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86006852640?pwd=MU1jVEVXTHBxNFVlbTFLVFpOUldCZz09
mailto:Janine@joynetwork.ca
https://www.facebook.com/96.5JoyFm/


 

d Prayer Warriors d

    Prayer Guide July 5-12

Please pray for people in hospital and/or at home:
DECH: Dora Dunham
At Home: Margaret Pollock, Helen Currie, Heather Fletcher-Switzer,           
      James Rankine, Faye Jeffery, Teddy & Claire Randall, Sheila                 
      Martin, Norman Johnson, Rose Marie Patterson, Maureen Arp,              
      Georgie Boldon, Ruth Sherwin
Shannex: Dorothy Wilson, Maureen Buckingham, Velma MacDonald,
      Gregory Nickerson
Veterans' Health Unit: Helen White, Walter Currie
Ste. Anne's Court: Enide Smith, Lawrence & Ruth Steeves 
Farraline Place: Phyllis Betts
Nashwaak Villa: Glenna Robinson
Windsor Court: Eileen Wallace

                    
Update for special care facilities – At this time, due to COVID-19,

products that can not be properly cleaned should not be delivered until the
State of Emergency is lifted. Please call the direct facility for scheduling

and questions.

YOUTH PRAYERS – Camps are kicking off

and we have some great youth working

at both day camps and overnight camps

around the province! 

Pray for the youth of the 5 affiliated

churches working at 3 Christian overnight

camps around the province: Snider Mountain Ranch, Caton Island

Camp, and Green Hill Lake Camp!

Pray for the team of youth volunteers assisting with the first week

of day camps starting this Monday at Grace Memorial!

THANK YOU FOR PRAYING FOR OUR YOUTH AS THEY LEARN TO GROW

IN CHRIST!

CBAC Pray for: Churches and pastors who are currently
experiencing transitions in ministry - pastors looking for churches
and churches looking for pastors. Pray that they will be Kingdom
focussed, listening to God’s voice as they move from the fruits of
one ministry to the promise of another. Pray that they may be
open to new ways that God may be calling them. Change is hard.

Church to pray for: Groundswelll Church, Truro, NS. Pastor
Tammy Giffen, Pastor Jeremy Vincent, and Pastor Taylor Giffen.

Ways to Give – Thank you for your faithful giving during this
period when many find it difficult. It is a blessing to our Grace
Community of Faith. We currently have four methods of giving:  

• Pre-Authorized Debit – This is probably the easiest way to
maintain your regular giving. You can set up an automatic
withdrawal from your account to Grace. We have had this option
for several years and a many people are using it. If you wish to
start, contact the office and we can email you the forms to fill
out and walk you through the process if you’d like.

• Drop-Off – You can drop off an offering at the church building.
Come to the Northumberland Street door during office hours T-F
8:30-4:30, there is a donation box in the entry.  Ring the bell to
enter and leave your envelope in the donation box. Tellers are
processing dropped off offerings about once every two weeks. 

• E-Transfer – You can e-transfer to the church in the same way
you might send other e-transfers. Please clearly note in the
message section of the e-transfer how much you are directing
to particular funds (For example: Current, Missions, Building,
Easter). Funds that are not designated will be directed to
Current expenses, which are our day to day expenses for
ministries. Send e-transfers to our church Treasurer, Jim
Monteith, at jamesmonteith@rogers.com.

• Canada Helps - Canada Helps is a registered charity that
collects online donations for Canadian charities and then passes
them on to the charity. You can go to canadahelps.org and
search for Grace Memorial Baptist. You will find us listed as
Grace Memorial United Baptist Church Inc. Then follow the
instructions to make a donation. Thank you!

Giving Week of
June 26-

July 4

Actual 
Giving

Amount
Required 

Current $6,285 $5,846

Missions $954 $1,000

Building $160 $212

"Building a Community of Faith":  "A Christ-Centred
Mosaic"

"Many Peoples – One Community"

mailto:jamesmonteith@rogers.com.


CBM Prayer Line
For more information, you can
catch up with CBM online.
www.cbmin.org/prayerline/

Gracious God, we offer you praise for:

• Assurance of your presence and the companionship of your spirit

with vision of your kingdom of goodness. 

• Assignments you have given to each of us to bring shalom to

our world.

We confess that:

• Our attempts on your behalf are woefully inadequate.

• Our attitudes towards others have tended to serve our own

insecurities and our aspirations are tainted with self-interest.

• Our actions are measured by the degree of inconvenience to

ourselves.

We therefore claim:

• Forgiveness you offer to bring together the unreconciled. For

our brothers and sisters in the Congo with whom Rev. Gato is

working, we celebrate their commitment to reunification.

• Promises that you will feed those who are hungry both through

your miraculous ways and through us, your servants. For our

brothers and sisters in Rwanda, Kenya, the DR Congo, and

South Sudan, as we celebrate the resources of the Canadian

Foodgrains Bank and the generosity of the Canadian Baptist

constituency.

• The goodness of your people. For the leadership of our church

partners in Africa, those you have called and gifted, we

celebrate their selfless service in times of crisis. For the

leadership of the Africa Christian Church & Schools, we

particularly honour their collaborative initiatives with the

Kenyan Inter-Faith Council.

• Hope of the resurrection. For each one who has lost loved ones

during these past months both in Canada and abroad, we rest in

the knowledge that we are a people who move from life to life with

the assurance of wholeness restored.

In the name of Christ, the One who authored and fulfilled Easter’s

glory, we pray, Amen.  Carla Nelson

http://www.cbmin.org/prayerline/

